CITY OF ST. CLAIR NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING M-29 CORRIDOR STUDY (ROAD DIET)

The City Council of the City of St. Clair will conduct a public hearing for the purpose of obtaining public input on the Michigan Department of Transportation Bay Region M-29 Corridor study that was commissioned to evaluate roadway improvements along the M-29 corridor in efforts to increase safety for pedestrians and bicyclists, increase mobility, provide traffic calming, and be easily implemented.

The hearing will be held in the City Hall Council Chambers, 547 N. Carney Drive, St. Clair, Michigan on Wednesday, May 2, 2018 at 5:00pm. All interested citizens will have an opportunity to give oral or written comments.

Persons with disabilities needing accommodations for effective participation in this meeting should contact the City Clerk at (810)329-7121 or via email at asturdy@cityofstclair.com at least two working days in advance of the meeting. An attempt will be made to make reasonable accommodations.

Posted: April 17, 2018

Published: The Times Herald

April 19, 2018